
From: Taylor Wegrzyn
To: Helen; Dana McCarthy; Greg Jackson; Erin Swanson
Cc: Art Osten
Subject: RE: Proposed construction at 4359 IL Rt. 22, Long Grove
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2023 8:10:32 AM

Received and will add to the file. Thank you Helen.
 
I’ve also copied Mr. Osten, our interim Village Manager, here so he can see the comment and you
can grab his email address.
 
Best Regards,
Taylor
 

From: Helen <wilson5279@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 7:30 AM
To: McCarthy Dana <dmccarthy@longgroveil.gov>; Jackson Greg <gjackson@longgroveil.gov>;
Taylor Wegrzyn <twegrzyn@mundelein.org>; Erin Swanson <eswanson@mundelein.org>
Subject: Fwd: Proposed construction at 4359 IL Rt. 22, Long Grove
 

Please make sure this is added to the comments on the official record and that it is included in the
packet when the issue is before the PCZBA. 
 
Please let me know the interim managers email address, but in the meantime please make sure he
sees this. 
 
This person should be added to the notice listing as well. 
 
Thanks. 
Sent from my iPhone
Helen T. Wilson

Begin forwarded message:

From: Yong Kang <ykang2003@yahoo.com>
Date: August 16, 2023 at 10:56:59 PM CDT
To: wilson5279@comcast.net, bill.jacob@longgrove.gov,
info@keeplonggroveresidential.org
Subject: Proposed construction at 4359 IL Rt. 22, Long Grove

﻿
Hello everyone,
 
For over 13 years,  our family has call the area west of North Krueger Rd
and north of IL Rt. 22 our home.
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The proposed construction at 4359 IL Rt. 22 is a concerning development
that contradicts the character of our surrounding community.
This area has held onto its rural charm and beauty since the
establishment of the Village of Long Grove.
 
Moreover, the traffic situation on Rt IL 22 between Old McHenry and IL Rt.
22 has consistently caused congestion during daily commutes. Turning
onto IL Rt. 222 from North Krueger Rd has been always involved lengthy
waits and delays. This intersection has been identified as a dangerous
one. If the proposed construction goes ahead, it could turn into a
nightmare for local school buses and for residents navigating their daily
commutes within our community.
 
With unwavering conviction, we stand against this proposed construction
plan.
 
 
 
Yong Kang
ykang2003@yahoo.com
Cell: 224-622-7953
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